
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of the TASB Risk 
Management Fund interlocal agreement for workers’ 
compensation coverage for the 2025-2026 school year.

BACKGROUND: PISD maintains its workers’ compensation insurance 
through the TASB Risk Management Fund.  Last year’s 
premium was approved for $1,240,496. The district is 
currently awaiting the final reconciliation and settle up for 
the annual premium for the 2024-2025 school year.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: The cost for the 2025-2026 school year is estimated at 
$1,237,518.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of the TASB Risk 
Management Fund interlocal agreement for workers’ 
compensation coverage for the 2025-2026 school year.
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